
Year 5 & 6 Hockey Event 

On Thursday 9th December, Year 5 and 6 went to the Weald to 

take part in a hockey competition against other schools. All of 

the participants found the afternoon fun and enjoyable, even 

when they didn’t win their matches.  

After school, we got changed 

and then walked down to the 

Weald. The instructor from 

the Weald (Mr Meaney) was 

very enthusiastic about us 

being there. He explained the 

different matches and 

encouraged us to spread out and pass to our team mates. 

Later on in the evening, he announced the teams that placed 

in the top 3. Congratulations to the team from Japan class for 

placing 3rd. The next day, Miss 

Oakes emailed our classes to 

say how proud she was by our 

positive attitudes and 

perseverance. She said that 

everyone did a fantastic job 

and worked really well 

together.  

 

Thank you for reading this report.  

Year 5 hockey team.   


